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Message:
I am writing to express my strong
opposition to the recent
redistricting efforts in Texas.
These changes undermine the
rights of countless voters and
threaten the foundation of our
democracy.

The newly proposed districts
disrupt communities and weaken
the voting power of many Texans,
especially people of color.
Rather than reflecting the true
diversity and growth of our
state, these maps seem designed
to benefit politicians instead of
the voters they are supposed to
serve. Manipulating district
boundaries in this way silences
voices and makes it harder for
citizens to choose
representatives who truly reflect
their values and needs.

This kind of redistricting is a
direct attack on voter rights. It
creates unfair advantages for one
party, reduces trust in our
electoral system, and makes
voters feel powerless. Every
Texan deserves to have their
voice heard and to know that
their vote counts equally.



I urge you to reject any plan
that is unfair or discriminatory.
We need district maps that
respect every community and
protect the rights of all voters.
The strength of our democracy
depends on your willingness to
put the people before politics.

Please do the right thing and
ensure fair representation for
every Texan.




